
If you were expecting Santa Claus, you are reading the wrong E-mail. It's just I, Mich Ravera.  
 
Our Unit's Spring Forward Sectional was held April 29 and 30 and was a huge success. Bruce Luttrell, 
our Sectional Coordinator, is to be congratulated along with his decision to hire Patricia Steele to make 
the lunches.  
 
In our Sectional Chung Lau and her partner won in all three stratifications in Saturday’s two-session 
Open Pairs. Anne Blach and her partner won the Morning Limited Pairs with Sandra Erickson and 
partner winning in the afternoon. Dianne and Lynn Shannon's team with Floyd McWilliams and John 
Miller won the Sunday Teams. Stratification tops were earned by the pair of Jian and Jesse Fang and 
the team of Norman Marks, Ronald Baron, Lynn Bartz, and Ken Imboden. Section tops went to Lynn 
Shannon and John Miller; Judy Fisher and Lynn Bartz; Michael Bodell and Mike Cailean; Arif Janjua; 
and Tsao-Tung Tsai.  
  
The San Jose Bridge Club has games every Wednesday at 11:00 AM at the Campbell United Methodist 
Church at 1675 Winchester Blvd. in Campbell. A large number of the games for the rest of the year will 
be scored as Unit Championships. Preregistration is REQUIRED for all games. You can sign up at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4badaa29abff2-sanjose1 . Contact Lynn Yokel, if you have 
any questions. 
 
The start-of-summer California Capitol Regional has returned to Sacramento, the city of my youth, 
starting on Memorial Day, Monday, May 29 through June Sunday, June 4. You can see the details here. 
I hope to see you there. 
 
Our Unit's annual meeting, award presentation, lunch, and game are scheduled for Saturday, August 12 
in the Roosevelt Room at the Campbell Community Center, 1 W Campbell Ave, in Campbell. Set up is 
at 12:00 Noon. Food, to be provided by the Unit, will follow, then an award presentation, a Unit Annual 
Meeting, and a Stratified (and limited) Pairs game. It's $10 for Unit 507 members and $20 for others. 
With your help, we will be all finished and broken down by 4:45PM. An online signup Sheet 
Document will be available after July 8. So watch this space. 
 
For games held in nearby Units, results, online games, and to find teachers and lessons, check out our 
website at http://www.sjbridge.org 
 
CALLING ALL POTENTIAL UNIT BOARD MEMBERS! During May, we solicit candidates for our 
Unit Board. If you would like to be on the Board, please contact me or our Unit Secretary, Ray 
Yuenger, by June 1. Our regular monthly Unit Board meeting is usually held on the second Tuesday of 
the month at 5:30 PM, but we are holding the next one on Tuesday, June 20, 2023. Almost all of the 
meetings are open to all Unit 507 members. So, if you contact me at michravera@yahoo.com, I will 
send you an invitation and a meeting packet, usually a day or two ahead of the meeting. 
 
Please join me in officially welcoming Jianzhong He, Yuchen Jiang, William Tang, and Aniruddha 
Thakur to our game and to our Unit. We also welcome Arnold Landsman to our Unit from Southern 
California. I'm also happy as to announce that we have been officially notified that Janice De Carion, 
Swapnil Garg, and Ernestine Hicks have been welcomed as Junior Masters; Barbara Roupe has 
advanced to NABC Master; Yanong Han was promoted to Ruby Life Master; and Kevin Rosenberg has 
advanced to Diamond Life Master. Congratulations to all of them! 
 
Enjoy today and every day! I'll see you at the tables! 
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